
Ottawa Chapter of Professional Engineers Ontario (PEO) 
Scholarships for Grade 12 students  
  
The PEO Ottawa Chapter has the mandate to foster student interest in science and engineering; raise 
awareness of the role of professional engineering in society and encourage and support students who 
wish to explore a possible future career in science and engineering. 
  
The Grade 12 Engineering Scholarship program was started several years ago and provides a cash award 
annually to graduating high school students in the Ottawa region who will be attending an Engineering 
faculty at a Ontario university accredited by the Canadian Engineering Accreditation Board (CEAB).  The 
award criteria are based upon academics, extracurricular activities, community service and interest in 
pursuing a career in engineering as a licensed Professional Engineer.  
 
Two scholarships of $1,500 each to eligible students across the region are available. An e-mail will be 
sent out to Chapter members announcing the submission dates in spring or each year.  The application 
form can be found in attachment and on our website at the link below. 
  
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the Ottawa chapter at: 
 
ottawa@peo.on.ca 
  
 


